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your ref. N date

Mr. H. Ghaffari
The Bushehr Nuclear Power Plant
Manager and Managing Director

Copy to NPPD
On approving the quality plans
of manufacturing of the Goods.

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

We refer to the Contract for delivery of spare & replacement parts and reserve
equipment for Bushehr NPP SP-BNPP-1-2018/309/1575-D dated September 2017 (The
Contract).

We regret to inform you on the Customer’s regular failure to meet the schedule of
approving the quality plans of manufacturing of the Goods included in the volume of
the Contract. We kindly ask you to provide a covering official letter with every quality
plan for arranging the control of the schedule of this procedure.

We kindly remind you that according to the i.23 of the Appendix No.6 to the Contract,
if the Customer delays in approval of quality plans ,the delays in delivery of the related
Goods will be justified as long as the Customer delays.

Please find enclosed quality plans of JSC NITFA. According to the i.14 of the
Appendix No.6 to the Contract, we ask you to consider them and submit the result to the
Supplier in electronic format with a covering official letter within 15 calendar days.

Attachments:
L. Quality plan No. el11.560.060 ITK-31 on 20 p.
2. Quality plan No. eH11.560.060-08 I1K-33 on 6 p.
3. Manufacturing license No. I10-12-101-09931 dated May 02, 2017 on 7 p.
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